Elizabeth Memorial United Methodist Church

Dr. Frank T. Shomo, Pastor 108 Oakwood Road
On Line at www.emumc.org Charleston, WV 25314
E-Mail emumch@cs.com 304 342-7351
To Whom This May Concern,

Jarrett Construction was our contractor for a recent million dollar addition and renovation project
al Gur Snwivie W e very pieased with the work they did tor us. With the exception of delays caused
by weather, all work was done in a timely manner. Jarrett’s supervisors were easy to work with and
went out of their way to be helpful to us. If we had any questions or concerns they responded to us right
away and took care of whatever the issue might be. We encountered no problems with them and would
definitely recommend them to anyone who is planning a construction project.

If you have alny questions about our experience with the company, please feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

Rev. Frank T. Shomo, DMin
Pastor




